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We, the undersigned, strongly oppose the expansion of the Cobourg Marina (up to 120 boat slips) into 
the public waters west of the Centre Pier in Cobourg’s beautiful Heritage Harbour.

Such an expansion, which goes directly against the new Parks Master Plan, would ruin the harbour for 
canoeing, kayaking, dragon boating and bird watching, as well as making it less enjoyable for walkers, 
photographers, artists, and those who simply like to sit and contemplate nature in an uncluttered, quiet 
accessible place.

PRESERVE OUR HERITAGE HARBOUR


